NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

77™ STREET AND METCALF AVENUE TRAFFIC SIGNAL (ST-2953)

The City of Overland Park will conduct its first public meeting regarding intersection
improvements at 77th Street and Metcalf Avenue, including constructing northbound and
southbound left turn lanes and a new traffic signal at the intersection. This meeting has been
scheduled to review the preliminary improvement plans prepared for this project.

The open house public meeting will be held on Thursday, May 30, 2024, from 5:30-7 p.m. at
Matt Ross Community Center, 8101 Marty Street.

As a member of the community, your thoughts and ideas about this project are extremely
valuable.

Please contact Tania Tavakkoli, P.E., Senior Civil Engineer, at the City of Overland Park at
913-895-6139 if you have any questions about the meeting.
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